
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Request for Proposal for Del Norte Library Roof Replacement and Skylight Repair 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Redwoods Community College 
District, of the County of Humboldt, State of California, is soliciting proposals for qualified 
vendors to replace the roof and repair the skylights of the Del Norte Campus Library, 
located in Crescent City, CA. Proposals are due on February 22, 2024 at 2:00 PM PST.  
 
A Site walk will be conducted at the Del Norte Campus located at: Del Norte Education Center 
883 W. Washington Blvd, Crescent City, CA 95531 on February 6th, 2024 @ 1:30 pm. 
 
Proposal Documents (RFP) are available at: College of the Redwoods 7351 Tompkins Hill 
Road, Eureka, CA 95501, Website: https://www.redwoods.edu/businessoffice/Purchasing 
Inquiries may be directed to: Leslie Marshall, Director, Facilities and Planning, Email : 
leslie-marshall@redwoods.edu.  PROPOSALS ARE DUE: No later than 2:00 PM PST on 
February 22, 2024. All proposals must be submitted electronically by email to Leslie-
Marshall@redwoods.edu, or a thumb drive by mail to: College of the Redwoods, Attn:  
Leslie Marshall, 7351 Tompkins Hill Road, Eureka, CA 95501.  
 
Only proposals that are in strict conformance with the instructions included in the 
Request for Statements of Proposals will be considered. 
 
Redwoods Community College District 

 


